
M E M O R A N D U M 

TO:  Board of Education 

  Craig Carter, Business Administrator 
  Gary Payne, Administrator of Facilities Management and Planning 
 

FROM: Bryan Turner, Director of Architectural Services 

 

DATE: December 1, 2015 

 

SUBJECT:  New High School #10 Earthwork Bid Package 

  

 
 

Hogan & Associates, acting as the Construction Manager/General Contractor, 
received bids November 17, 2015 from sub-contractors for the Earthwork Bid 
Package for New High School #10.  Bid results are as follows:  
 

D & J Grading       $   898,734.00 
Whitaker Construction     $   908,381.54 
Sunroc Corporation      $   977,081.07 
Staker Parson      $1,182,564.00 
Hogan & Associates     $1,698,447.00 
 

We recommend that the Board approve the bid of: 
 

D & J Grading for $898,734.00 

This bid amount will be included in the Guaranteed Maximum Price. 
 

D & J Grading is a Utah based contractor with offices in Roy. 
 
 
 
 

 


